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NCIC

August 20, 2012

Debra A. Howard
Executive Director and Secretary
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Strengthening businesses, communities, and employment opportunities.

Re: Petition for Investigation Into Proposed Charges For Utility Pole Make Ready

Dear Ms. Howard:

On behalf of Northern Community Investment Corporation, enclosed please find an original
and 6 copies of a Petition for Investigation pursuant to RSA 365:5.

Please do not hesitate to call should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

/
~w’( J. Freeman

P esident
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Northern Community Investment Corporation
Serving the Northeast Kingdom of Vermont and Northern New Hampshire

51 Depot Square, Suite #2 St. Johnsbury, VT 05819 802.748.5101 802.748.1884 ncic@ncic.org I ncic.org
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NCIC is an equal opportunity lender, provider and employer


